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Subject: Against the water bill increase
Date: Friday, April 13, 2018 11:05:15 AM

To Whom It May Concern,
 
It is absurd that you are even considering a rate increase to the water bill.  Following the storm
water run off charges creating a significant increase in your revenue you should have ample funds in
your coffers not to need/ want / require an additional increase in the water bill.
 
I urge you to discontinue to pursue a rate increase as this will harm the most working families, the
poor and those who are most vulnerable to any change in the bill. 
 
Best regards,
 
Joseph Bernstein,
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